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STORMWATER PERMIT UPDATE 

 

Public Meeting to Provide Input on Tukwila’s Stormwater Management Program Plan 
 

To meet the requirements of the City of Tukwila’s Western Washington Phase II Municipal Stormwater 
Permit, the City’s Stormwater Management Program is currently being updated. Tukwila’s Public 
Works Department would like public input to help direct the updates. Please join us at a public meeting 
for an overview of the proposed changes on the following dates: 
 

Tuesday, December 17, 2019   
9:00 to 10:00 AM 

Foster Conference Room 
6300 Southcenter Blvd. Suite 100 

Tukwila, WA  98188 
 

             Monday, January 6, 2020                 Tuesday, January 7, 2020 
                         12:00 to 1:00 PM                                          3:30 to 4:30 PM 
                 Tukwila Community Center                     Tukwila Community Center 
                          Meeting Room A                                          Meeting Room A 
                      12424 42nd Ave South                                  12424 42nd Ave South 
                        Tukwila, WA  98168                                     Tukwila, WA  98168 
                                        

 
The Public Meeting agenda will include introductions, Phase II Permit requirements, discussion of 
proposed changes, and public comments. The City encourages residents, businesses and interested 
parties to attend this public meeting.  Interested parties include city residents, business owners, 
engineers, planners, designers, contractors and related professionals that live and/or work in the City 
of Tukwila. 
 
If unable to attend and have comments, please contact the City’s National Pollutant Discharge 
Elimination System (NPDES) Coordinator, Greg Villanueva, at (206) 431-2442 or 
greg.villanueva@tukwilawa.gov. The current 2019 SWMP Plan and the 2018 Annual Report is available 
on the Tukwila’s NPDES web page http://www.tukwilawa.gov/pubwks/npdes.html    and the 2020 
SWMP Plan and 2019 Annual Report will be posted once updated, but no later than May 31, 2020. 
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